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Friday19 June 2020 
 
Dear Families,  
 
It has been a lovely week as we have managed to see many more children via the planned Zoom 
Calls that have taken place. The children have really enjoyed interacting with their peers and their 
teachers. We saw such big grins and lots of happy faces. We will arrange some more calls for the 
children over the next couple of weeks.  
 
I would like to say a huge well done to Layla, India and Fabio for winning the lock down writing 
competition for their age group. We are very lucky the Woodbridge Emporium are supporting the 
school and donating prizes to the children. Well done to all the children that took part you should 
be very proud, we are.  
 
I am pleased to say the class teachers are all staying for September, which is fantastic. Many of 
you have been asking about the teaching teams for next year.  
 

Class Name  Teacher  Learning Support Assistant  

Small Blue Class  Miss Elsdon  Mrs Hall  

Holly Blue Class  Miss Hudson  Mrs Dodwell 

Adonis Blue Class  Miss Markham  Mrs Mitchell  

Silver Studded Blue Class  Miss Scrutton  Vacancy  

 
Mrs Oswald will be doing THIRVE for three days a week in September which means we can support 
more children. We are really pleased to be extending this provision.  
 
Next week, we are expecting a mini heat wave, so it is essential the children who are attending 
school are prepared for this. Parents must ensure their child has sun cream applied before school, 
they have a hat and have a suitable water bottle. We would love a local company to support us 
by loaning us some shelter for the field. If you know of any local community groups or businesses 
that could help please let us know.  
 
  



 

  

 

 

 
We are currently planning with Inspire Suffolk to offer a Summer Sports Camp for the children. This 
camp would be free to families who are entitled to Pupil Premium Funding. Paid places could also 
be available. More details are to follow but if you would be interested in more information please 
email the office and Mr Dowsing will be in touch.  The camp would be on Monday – Wednesday 
and would be available for the 6 weeks of the Summer Holidays.  
 
We hope you and your families have a lovely weekend together and we look forward to seeing 
you all soon.  
 
Stay safe  
 
Miss E Churchman  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


